
To: All Trumbull County Cross Country Coaches (7/8 and varsity) 

From: Trumbull County Cross Country Committee 

The 2024 Trumbull County Cross Country meet will be held at Badger High School 
on Tuesday, September 24 with Wednesday September 25 being the makeup date in 
case of inclement weather: Parking will be $5.00 per car. 
 

The following is the time schedule for the day’s races: 

• 4:30 Junior High Boys 

• 5:00 Junior High Girls 

• 5:30 Varsity Boys 

• 6:00 Varsity Girls 

Awards will be given to the top 2 junior high girls and boys teams and to the top 3 
varsity girls and boys teams. The top 14 individuals in each race will receive awards. 
Chip timing will be used for all races and the chips will be included in each coach’s 
packet. Please remind your athletes to return the chips at the conclusion of each race. 
Results and awards will be presented at the conclusion of the girl’s varsity race. 
 

The entry fee for the county meet is as follows: 

• $100.00 for entire school entry (entering all 4 full teams) 

• $25.00 for each full team that you enter (5 or more runners) 

• $5.00 per individual runners (if not fielding a whole team) 

Example: entering 2 full teams and 3 individual runners=$65.00 

$100.00 is the maximum a school will pay. 

 

Make checks payable to: Badger H.S. Checks are due by Friday September 20. Mail 

checks to: C/O Athletic Director Badger H.S. 7119 Oh-7, Kinsman, Ohio 44428. 

Please give a copy of this letter to your A.D. so he/she can submit a P.O. 

 

Concessions and T-shirts will be sold at the county meet and parking will be $5.00 

per car. 

 

Coaches will need to enter your roster on MileSplit by 5 pm on Sunday September 22 

 

Anyone with questions can email: Bill Koppel or Ted Rupe 

WmKoppel@gmail.com or Ted.Rupe@gmail.com 

 


